
Construction Notice: Valley Line West LRT  
Overnight Borehole Testing on 87 Avenue between 165 Street and 170 Street

● On or around March 22, 2021, crews will be verifying local ground conditions
on 87 Avenue between 165 Street and 170 Street. This work is expected to last
two days.

● Marigold Infrastructure Partners will be taking underground samples that will
provide important data to guide the design and construction of the LRT
infrastructure. 

87 Avenue Between 165 Street and 170 Street

● Crews will begin working near the sidewalk on the north side of 87 Avenue.
● This work will occur overnight from 9 p.m. - 6 a.m.
● To accommodate the work near the bus stops, the westbound to northbound

turning lane will be closed periodically while work occurs.
● Right-hand (northbound) turns into the Misericordia Hospital will still be

permitted.
● Pedestrian access will be maintained.
● Access to ETS Bus Stops 5070 and 5545 will be maintained.
● During boring there will be some limited engine noise.
● Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the public.



The information in this bulletin is current to March 16, 2021. Please note that all dates are approximate

and weather-dependent. We thank you for your patience during construction of the Valley Line West LRT

project.

Contact Us

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries)
Email: Public@Marigoldinfra.ca
Call: 780-412-2183

City of Edmonton  (for general project inquiries)
Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)

mailto:lrtprojects@edmonton.ca

